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There have been two meetings of the committee since last Council, one scheduled and one special.

Meeting 24 July:  The Corporate Risk Register was discussed and several recommendations made to the Executive. There was concern that Vacancy Management was slow in achieving target savings and the committee requested regular updates.


The Comprehensive Community Engagement Policy was discussed and members were keen to stress that feedback to consultees was essential to ensure people that consultation was transparent.


A discussion took place on possible scrutiny of Renaissance and it was emphasised that effective scrutiny was essential to keep members in touch with the process. Some suggestions were put forward but consider more work will be required on the subject, including how to get a common approach across the three O&S committees.

Meeting 7 August:  We started with Chief Executive, Maggie Mooney, giving her thoughts on collaborative arrangements under consideration with Allerdale and an open question and answer session took place.


John Nutley gave a presentation on the ICT Shared Service Business Case which clarified the rather long report which was before members and had been difficult to understand in parts, the committee were more assured at the end of the presentation.


The first quarters Revenue and Capital Budgets Monitoring Reports were presented and whilst there were some variations the overall year-end targets were still within reach. There was concern that both budgets could be susceptible to external economic trends and was agreed that they would have to be carefully monitored.


The Draft Capital Strategy and Draft Medium Term Financial plan were presented and views were exchanged and the committee wished to see ongoing work linking financial resources to council priorities.


The paper on the Draft Asset Management Plan was presented as a preliminary document which would be worked up for further scrutiny in the future and members were reminded that the consultants would be giving a briefing on the plan on 18th August.
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